
 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 

(Non Profit – Public Service   jgibson4@telus.net)                                               
RECOVERED/STOLEN VESSEL 

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             
             

             

           

www.stolenboats.ca 

 

        

RECOVERED 

 

The Vancouver Police Auto Crime Enforcement Unit has recovered a 2007 Mastercraft X2 

in the Fraser Valley, that had been stolen from Surrey in June of 2016.                            

The suspect had fraudulently replaced the Hull Identification Number with that of a 

Mastercraft X45, that investigators tracked down in Tennessee. The investigation is 

ongoing. If you can assist in this investigation, please contact Detective Phil ENS at 

phil.ens@vpd.ca  
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